
Re: D. Vaughn IEP Testing Request encrypt

From: Gibbs, Laura Laura.Gibbs@youthvillages.org

To: rains_s@hcde.org RAINS_S@HCDE.ORG,

butler_cathy@hcde.org BUTLER_CATHY@HCDE.ORG,

RACHEL TURNER TURNER_R@HCDE.ORG

Cc: bonnick_t@hcde.org BONNICK_T@HCDE.ORG,

Lovett, Alaina Alaina.Lovett@youthvillages.org,

tonyajones1967@yahoo.com

tonyajones1967@yahoo.com

Sent: Thursday, January 11 at 1:38 PM

Good Morning,

I hope you all have had a rejuvenating holiday season!

Today we had a school meeting regarding Deliah's recent

behavior, attendance, and grades and Rachel Turner

suggested we follow up with you both about the IEP

Testing Request for Deliah Vaughn. Legally, the school has

until February 4th
 to complete the initial evaluation, and I

understand things are a little crazy right now and in

general due to the holiday break. However, if an IEP is

found to be needed for this student, we would like to see it

in place as soon as possible as she starts this semester

to promote her academic success.

Youth Villages is discharging on 1/23/24. After then

please direct all communication in response to this email

to the caregiver Tonya Jones's whose current number is

updated on Power school. If there any updates please let

her know via email and a phone call by calling the

caregiver before 1:30pm due to her work schedule.

All the best,

Laura Gibbs, BSW

Intercept Intern 

Youth Villages

6236 Airpark Drive, Chattanooga, TN 37421

Cell: 828-702-9855

From: Gibbs, Laura

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 8:45 AM
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To: rains_s@hcde.org <rains_s@hcde.org>;

butler_cathy@hcde.org <butler_cathy@hcde.org>

Cc: bonnick_t@hcde.org <bonnick_t@hcde.org>; Lovett,

Alaina <Alaina.Lovett@youthvillages.org>;

tonyajones1967@yahoo.com

<tonyajones1967@yahoo.com>

Subject: D. Vaughn IEP Testing Request encrypt

Good Morning Cathy Butler and Stephanie Rains,

My name is Laura Gibbs and I am working with Youth

Villages. I was able to meet with Terri yesterday afternoon

and pull the grades for my client. Deliah's caregiver Tonya

Jones is requesting psychological testing for Deliah to

determine eligibility for an Individualized Learning Plan. I

have copied both her and my clinical supervisor on this

email.

Thank you for all that you do to promote academic

success for our students!

All the best,

Laura Gibbs, BSW

Intercept Intern 

Youth Villages

6236 Airpark Drive, Chattanooga, TN 37421

Cell: 828-702-9855
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